
 

Friday 13th June 2025 

Headteacher’s Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

After the Whit half-term break, we have hit the ground running on our 1st 
two weeks back at Hillside. In addition to our core curriculum learning, 
children have been down at the school field preparing for the forthcoming 
sports day (Tuesday 24th June KS2 10am, KS1 1.15pm) and KS2 District 
Sports events.  

Congratulations to 
our Y5/6 Cricket 
Team who continued 
their unbeaten run at 
the SSP Final 
yesterday. They are 
now through to the 
CC Finals in July! 

Over the next 
fortnight we look 
forward to KS2 
children attending 
the Cheshire Show, Y6 learning about personal safety on their Crucial Crew 
School Trip, Y5/6 musicians taking part in the HHS Music Day and all families 
and friends invited to attend our School Music Concert at 5pm on Thursday 
26th June in the school hall. 

A reminder that there are significant road works next week from Helsby 
Tesco through to just past the High School. This section of road will be closed 
from 9.30am till 3.30pm. This should not affect drop off but could affect pick 
up. Access to school via Tarvin Road/Bates lane as previously 
communicated.  Also please note that the roadworks will begin each day at 
the high school end of the works and access to the school will be possible 
during the day from the Frodsham direction along Chester Road. Please note 
that you will need to stop at the closure point and advise the operative that 
they are coming to the school. The operative will make sure the area is safe 
to enter, which will sometimes result in a delay in allowing access as the 
area has to be made safe to enter by members of the public. Hence it is 
advisable to leave extra time for any journey to school during the school day. 

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

Contact details: 

Please contact the school office to notify or request 
absence at:  admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991 

Website links:     School website      Absence request      

Administering medicine consent    Lunch Menu    

Family Support Information     Full School Diary  

Link Club 

We have places available in our before 
and after school club. If you would like to 
use this provision or would like further 
information please email us at 
linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk more 
information can also be found on the school website 

Please note that ad-hoc bookings can be made. 

Friends of Hillside  

Thank you to all who came to the Father’s Day Pop Up 
Shop last week and to those who braved the weather at 
the Family Fun Day on Saturday.  Last night’s Disco was 
also well attended and enjoyed by all children. 

The next FOH event is the Summer Fair on Friday 11th July 
from 5pm till 7pm. This event is open to all Hillside Families 
and friends, has always been a fantastic community get 
together and is a significant fundraiser. FOH team have 
already been hard at work organising stalls and gathering 
raffle prizes.  They are always in need of volunteer so 
please do get in touch at the address below. 

PTA can be contacted on:  friendsofhillsidefundraising@outlook.com  

Click here for school lottery!  

https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/school-meals/5397
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/family-support/134838
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/events
mailto:linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/link-club/129443
mailto:friendsofhillsidefundraising@outlook.com
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/helsby-hillside-primary-school

